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Our WFWP President Angelika Selle, VP Rev. Juanita and our home office 

team are so very grateful for the generous support for the 2020 Medical 

Mission Trip to Haiti.   

Mrs. Astrid Fidelia, President of "Stand Up to Poverty" also sent us a 

heartfelt thank you message via whatsapp. That's how we stayed in 

contact with the volunteers in Haiti.  

The volunteer team had to delay their flights back to the USA, originally 

scheduled for last Saturday because of flight restrictions. We heard 

today  that they can book a return flight for today or tomorrow. 

As soon as they're settled back home we will sent out reports about the 

impact they made and the experiences they gathered. 

 

• Haiti is the poorest Caribbean nation, annual per capita income of $784  
• 80% of residents live in poverty 

• Haiti has the highest infant mortality rate in the western hemisphere 

• 67 deaths for every 1,000 live births 

• 60% of people lack access to basic healthcare services 

 

   

We surpassed our goal of $5,000.00 thanks to responses to our three 

fundraising appeals. Words can't describe how grateful we are for such  a 

outpouring of compassion for the Haitian people. 

 

   



 

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

"With love, poverty will become history," says Astrid on her call to actions" 

  

You gave from the heart, we are so grateful.  
  

 

  

  

  

   

 

 
 

    

 
 


